
ADULTS  
adults@hebronchurch.org

CELEBRATING STEVE AND CAROLYN PARR 
On November 11, join us in the covered 
courtyard, immediately following the morning 
worship service, for a reception to celebrate 
Steve and Carolyn Parr. Our church was blessed 
to have Steve serve as our Interim Lead Pastor 
for the past six months. Thank you, Steve, for 
your unwavering leadership and commitment 
in sharing God’s word so faithfully. There will be 
baskets to receive cards and notes.  

CHRISTMAS DECORATING TEAM 
If you are interested in helping decorate 
the Hebron Campus for Christmas, email 
janderson@hebronchurch.org for more 
information.

HEBRON FOOD PANTRY NEEDS 
Cold weather is approaching along with the 
holidays. The need for food donations during 
these times is great. Please bring your non-
perishable food items to Building C or place in 
the bins located around the church. 

INTERNATIONAL LEARNING CENTER 
We have many volunteer opportunities 
available in our International Learning Center.
No language other than English is required.
Visit our website or contact Missions at  
ext. 243 for more information.

SURVIVING THE HOLIDAYS 
november 19 > 7:00 pm  > cost $6 > ext. 297 
Wondering how you will survive the weeks 
surrounding Thanksgiving and Christmas? 
“Surviving the Holidays” will provide practical 
holiday coping strategies and hope for 
brighter days ahead. GriefShare will meet in 
Room D100, DivorceCare in Room A281. 

STUDENTS 
middleschool@hebronchurch.org                  
highschool@hebronchurch.org 
the loft@hebronchurch.org

OPERATION CHRISTMAS CHILD 
Student Ministries is collecting filled shoe 
boxes for Operation Christmas Child. We 
encourage each student to fill a shoe box with 
small gifts for a child in need and return it to 
either the Middle School Cafe or High School 
Cafe by November 11. For more information, 
visit samaritanspurse.org/occ.

NEW D-GROUP STUDY 
wednesdays > 5:30 pm > ms cafe > ext. 239 

If you haven’t joined our Middle School 
Discipleship Classes yet, now is a great time. 
This week, we are beginning a new study 
entitled, “The Red Letters,” which will explore 
the commands of Christ and encourage 
students to put them into action.

CHILDREN 
children@hebronchurch.org

WAM MUSICAL 
november 11 > 6:00 pm > worship center > ext. 294 

Please join us as our WAM Kids present their fall 
musical, “Make Some Noise.”

PRESCHOOL 
preschool@hebronchurch.org

FALL FUN DAYS 
november 11 > 9:30 am > ext. 278 

Next Sunday is Silly Sock and S’mores Day.   
Everyone is asked to bring a non-perishable 
food item to donate to Hebron’s food pantry.  

VISIT HEBRONCHURCH.ORG FOR THE  
LATEST EVENTS AND REGISTER FOR  
THE WEEKLY HEBRON E-NEWSLETTER.

202 Hebron Church Road
Dacula, GA 30019–0005
770.962.3671
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AMPLIFY STUDENT WORSHIP TEAM 
begins september 9 > 4:30 pm > ms theater > 
ext. 314 

Join us for this action packed worship ministry 
for grades 6-12.

MOPS REGISTRATION 
august 21 > 11:00 am > e100  > ext. 231 

MOPS is a place for preschool mothers to find support, 
understanding, encouragement and fun. MOPS will meet 
every other Tuesday, 9:30 AM-NOON, beginning September 


